
Spearheading clean hydrogen
production through

Two Open Calls

Innovative OITB
Development

Comprehensive
Support

Real-World Validation

Empowering SMEs

Partners

Upgrading 9 Pilot Lines for
high-quality, sustainable
electrolysis materials and
processes.

Inviting industries and SMEs
to engage with our network,
these calls are crucial for
testing and showcasing
innovative electrolysis
technologies.

Through democases, we
demonstrate the practical
effectiveness of our
solutions, ensuring 
market readiness.

Offering a full spectrum 
of technical and non-
technical services, we
guide innovations from
concept to market.

Our Single Entry Point (SEP)
simplifies access for SMEs,
fostering successful
business growth.

FIND OUT MORE

Open Innovation Test Bed for Electrolysis
Materials for Clean Hydrogen Production
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